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Nelson V. Ketchum, 
Public Accountant and Auditor, 
Room 504.  

ELECTRICAL EXGHANGE Building, 
136 LIBERTY STREET.

New york Nov, 13, 1897,

Mr.Henry A.Niles,C.P.A.

50 Broadway, New York.

-189

Dear Sir:-

I am in receipt of a letter from Mr. 
Frederick C.Manvel,C.P.A., Secretary of the “National 
Society of Certified Public Accountants of the 
United States" requesting me to call a meeting of the 
Membership Committee to pass upon two applications 
for membership that he has in hand.

In accordance with his request, I now call 
a meeting to be held at the office of Mr.Henry A. 
Niles,C.P.A., #50 Broadway, Room #98, on Wednesday, 
Nov.17th, at 4 P.M.

Trusting date and hour will meet 
your approval, I remain,

Yours very truly,
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